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Addendum to item 8:  

Cambridge City Council response to Highways Agency 

Consultation on improvements to the A14 between Ellington 

and Milton. 

To note: 

Section 3, paragraphs 3.21, 3.22 and Section 4.0 Financial 

implications. All reference should be the ‘Keep Cambridge 

Moving Fund’. 

 


